
 
 

 
 

 
This year’s One Day Give is two weeks away! 

 
Beginning at 6 a.m. on Thursday, February 25, we hope 

you will support the Millersville departments, programs 
and/or teams you love! Every gift makes a real difference 

in the lives of Millersville University students. 
 

Visit the One Day Give website to learn more about 
special challenges, competitions and matching gift 

opportunities that have the potential to double or even 
triple your gift! 

 
One Day Give - Give to What You Love! 

https://www.millersville.edu/give/one-day-give/index.php

